
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 17 October 2012 
 
 

• The Seminar on Mobile Mapping scheduled for 23rd October was fully subscribed with a 
reserve list.  Another GPR Seminar is planned for January. 
 

• TSA’s Annual Health & Safety Seminar is scheduled for 13th February 2013. 
 

• Council agreed to increase subscriptions by 2% for 2013, less than the current rate of 
RPI (2.6%). 
 

• RPS Group have joined as Affiliate Members and three more Applications are being 
processed. 
 

• Lockton will host and present a half day seminar in London on Business Continuity and 
NEST on Wednesday 28 November.  

• The next Discussion Group will be held on 7th November at the National Space Centre in 
Leicester.  The day will be themed ‘Above and Below’. 
 

• Lockton will be contacting members regarding a new TSA approved Motor Fleet 
Insurance Policy. 

 
• The Job Opportunities page on TSA’s website is attracting almost 2,000 hits a month.  

Both Cardno TBE and CBRE have placed adverts recently.  This is free for TSA 
Members. 

 
• A new ‘External Training’ page has been added to the site.  Over time, we will add more 

and more survey-related courses to this page. 
 

• TSA’s group on Linkedin currently has well over 1,200 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 450 followers on Twitter.  

 
• Two students from Newcastle University will be awarded their TSA Bursary cheques at 

the Discussion Group on 7th November. 
 

• TSA will be exhibiting at the Mapping Showcase on 6th December at Lord’s Cricket 
Ground. 

 
• The Salary Survey will run in November. 

 
• The CCD (Continuing Company Development) Scheme is complete for the year and 

participants have been highlighted on the website. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


